
 

HELP AVOID A STRIKE! 
 

PROTECT THE QUALITY OF  
YOUR EDUCATION! 

 
This fall reductions in the State Share of the Cost of Your Education has  
resulted in: 

• Higher tuition and increased fees   
• Cancelled classes 
• Increased class sizes 
• More classes taught by temporary instructors  
• More students advised by fewer faculty  

 
The State System of Higher Education (SSHE) now wants faculty to accept a new 
contract that will diminish the quality of your education and your faculty through 
proposed cuts in real salary and benefits, the continued decrease in the number of 
permanent faculty, and other changes. 
 
Faculty do not want to strike, BUT MAY HAVE NO CHOICE.  
  
Faculty want to maintain the high quality of education provided by the State System 
of Higher Education and do not want to see it transformed into a factory for the 
manufacture of diplomas.  
 
Right now your faculty is working without a contract.    
 
We need your help to avoid a strike.   
 
Write, call, or email -- Quality Faculty=Quality Education; No Strike!  
 
*Judith Hample  *Michael Becker  Governor Ed Rendell 
Chancellor   Executive Deputy Chancellor 225 Main Capitol Building 
Dixon University Center  Dixon University Center  Harrisburg, PA  17120 
2986 North 2nd Street  2986 North 2nd Street  (717) 787-2500 
Harrisburg, PA  17110  Harrisburg, PA  17110  http://sites.state.pa.us/PA_Exec/Governor/govmail.html 
(717) 720-4010   (717) 720-4420 
(717) 720-4011 (FAX)  (717) 720-7015 (FAX) 
jhample@sshechan.edu  mbecker@sshechan.edu 
 
Hon Jeffrey W. Coy  Charles Gomulka  Paul Dlugolecki 
412 Main Capitol Building Board of Governors, Chair Board of Governors 
Harrisburg, PA  17120-2020 Dixon University Center  Room 545 Main Capital  
(717) 787-6526   2986 North 2nd Street  Harrisburg, PA 17120  
(717) 787-1138 (FAX)  Harrisburg, PA  17110  (717) 787-  
jcoy@pahouse.net  cagom@aol.com  pdlugolecki@fumo.com 
 

For more information, please go to the APSCUF website at www.APSCUF.com 
 


